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Dear Parent,
We are Alejandro Gomez and Ana M. Norena, proud owners of COBS Bread Country Hills. 

As part of our commitment to the local community, We are working closely with Nose Creek School to help raise funds to purchase sports equipment, musical instruments etc. for your school.

Fundraising is easy! Simply mention your school name during your transaction at our bakery when you make any purchase. We’re donating 5% of every purchase to your school.
The transactions will be electronically recorded and at the conclusion of the promotion we will know exactly the amount to be donated to back to your school.

Additional promotions may be conducted throughout the year and may include: Hot Cross Bun raiser when $2 from every 6-pack sold will be donated to your school.
The donation to your school will be presented at the conclusion of the 2018 – 2019 school calendar year. Please note that a minimum of $25.00 raised is required to receive a cheque and funds cannot be carried forward to the next year. Running totals can be provided to your organisation to let you know how much you are contributing back to your school. 
We at COBS Bread are extremely excited about supporting your school and wish you every success with this fundraising effort.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us directly on 403-226-555 or contact your school.
Yours sincerely,

Alejandro Gomez / Ana M. Norena
COBS Bread Country Hills.
Franchisee
[image: image1.jpg]